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Issue 3~  13th October 2020  

Dear Parents, 

Harvest Festival 
Thank you so much for your generous gifts. Our 
Home school link worker, Wendy Cook was able to 
make up 15 large bags of groceries to distribute in 
our school community. 

 Film night 
The children enjoyed the new style film night and were relaxed in their class bubbles watching 

the film of their choice and snacking on pop corn. This event raised £1223 for funds for the NST 
which will be used to provide additional exciting learning experiences for our children. 

  
 
 
 
 
  

  
  
 

Harvest Creature Competition 2020 
For some of our winning entries please see our 
website following this link: 
https://www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk/gallery/?
pid=7&gcatid=2&albumid=32 

Vehicle Access to School Premises 
At the beginning and end of the school day the driveway and car park are very busy.  Parents 
should NOT be bringing their children on to the school premises and dropping them by car.    
Parents should park considerately and carefully in roads adjacent to school.  The only vehicles that 
should be coming through the gates are the TAXIs that regularly do the school run or parents 
who can display a valid Blue Badge (Disabled Parking Permit) 

We are really excited to reveal 
our brand new wildlife and     
animal areas. Pictures can be 
found by following this link:  
 
 

https://www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk/news/?
pid=3&nid=2 
 
Thank-you to The Marshall, McKeague and Miles 
families for putting the enclosure together and 
Tom Lewis, Miss Lewis and Miss Ramsay for building 
the pond over the summer. We are very excited for 
the next additions to the area. If you have any 
skills or time, please consider offering your support 
to the NST who have funded these projects and            
unbelievable amounts of support.   

Macmillan  
fund-raising coffee 
morning 
 

The NST are delighted to 
inform you that a fantastic 
£310.73 was raised on 
mufti day.  
Thank you for supporting our 
event for this very       
worthwhile charity.  

5R Artwork ~ Gallery of Aliens  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Brown enjoyed an afternoon with 5R when 
they created these spectacular space aliens. 
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DIARY DATES - check out what is happening  and how you can be involved! 
Please be aware that these events are planned a term in advance and sometimes, due to  unforeseen   
circumstances, some dates have to be changed.  If there are any changes or  additional dates we will   
endeavour to inform you at the earliest  opportunity (usually text  message, school newsletter or 
school  website 

23rd October 2020  INSET DAY 

26th - 30th October 2020  HALF TERM 

2nd November 2020  RETURN TO SCHOOL 

11th November 2020  Nasal Flu immunisations 

11th December  NST Christmas Jumper Day 

18th December 2020  Break up for Christmas Holidays 

4th January 2021  School Reopens for Spring Term 


